

## Ysgol Gynradd Gnoll Gnoll Primary School

Headteacher / Pennaeth: Mr. Richard Owen Wellfield Avenue, Neath, SA11 1AQ

Tel / Ffôn: 01639642938

e-mail / e-bost: office@gnoll.npt.school www.gnoll-primary-school.j2bloggy.com

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to share that starting this Thursday morning, our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils will be participating in an enrichment project focused on design and engineering. Their challenge will be to design and construct a model rollercoaster — a fun and engaging way to develop creativity, teamwork, and problem-solving skills.

To help bring this project to life, we would be very grateful for any donations of the following materials:

- -Cardboard boxes (to form the base structure)
- -Paper straws (a large quantity, please!)
- -Elastic bands
- -Sticky tack / Blu Tack
- -Masking tape
- -Pipe cleaners
- -Table tennis balls (to test the rollercoaster designs)

If you are able to contribute any of these items, please send them in with your child by Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> September.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Miss Evans, Miss Blackman, Mrs Fielding